
 

 

This webinar will discuss key findings of the 
recent Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission (ACCC) inquiry into Murray-

Darling Basin water markets, with an 
emphasis on the implications of the findings 
for Victorian irrigators.  A Victorian 
perspective on the inquiry will be provided by 

Department of Environment, Land, Water and 
Planning (DELWP).   

TOPICS 

• Key findings in the ACCC inquiry into water 

markets  

• Improvements identif ied for the operation, 

transparency, regulation, and efficiency of the 

water markets 

• Victoria’s perspective on the ACCC inquiry. 

 

Expert Speakers   

 

WHEN 

Friday, 28 May from 1 - 2 pm.  

HOW TO REGISTER  

To register in advance for this webinar , go to 
https://bit.ly/AgVicWMW6. After registering, 
you will receive an email containing 
information about joining the webinar, 
including a passcode. 

For information about the 
webinar series call Rob 
O’Connor on 0408 515 652, or 
for technical issues call John 
Paulet on 0429 158 500. 

 

MORE IRRIGATION WEBINARS TO COME  

Themes to be covered in this monthly 
irrigation webinar series include water trade, 
water policy and irrigation technology.   

 

SUPPORT 

This webinar is brought to you by the 
Sustainable Irrigation Program, a partnership 
between Agriculture Victoria, Department of 
Environment, Land, Water and Planning 
(DELWP), catchment management 
authorities, and rural water corporations. 
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